
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 12, 2022 

 

Dear Dr. Burt and Dr. Samuel: 

 

Thank you for your application for the Meals on Wings Expansion Seed Grant. This letter serves 

as formal notification that you have been awarded the grant. The grant will provide your site 

$25,000 per year x 2 years for a total award of $50,000. We look forward to work with you to 

expand the food recovery-meal delivery program to Lehman College.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

Lauri Wright, PhD, RDN, LD/N 

Chair, Department of Nutrition & Dietetics 

Director, Center for Nutrition and Food Security 

l.wright@unf.edu  

904-620-1436 

mailto:l.wright@unf.edu

